

25th June 2014

Re: Dr. Alberto Ramírez Martinell's Associate Membership

Dear Alberto,

I'm very pleased to let you know that the members of the Research Centre for Technology Enhanced Learning agreed last week that we would be delighted if you would be willing to be a full Associate Member of our Research Centre. Your work with us is very much welcomed and recognised, and we would be very pleased if we could include you as a full Associate Member. We would be very happy to make a link to your own site, if you wish to give me a URL that we can include. Although the change does not provide any additional access to facilities, it does mean that your work and involvement with us is highly recognised. Do let me know your decision on this, and I will make arrangements for your membership on the site to be entered accordingly.

With my very best wishes,

Don Passev

Professor of Technology Enhanced Learning
Director of Studies, Doctoral Programme in E-Research and Technology Enhanced
Learning

Co-Director, Centre for Technology Enhanced Learning

Head of Department

Paul Ashwin, BA, MSc, PhD